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Wednesday

September 19, 2007

Dear Mr. Halpert,

Thank you so much for providing our day care children with a delicious, nutritious and
multiculturai hot lunch program. Over the past 13 years, your ﬂexibility in providing individuai
We really appreciate your flexibility and creativity m providing a lunch that is nutritious, Wlt'ﬁ(‘J'ur.
compromising what they like in terms of “fun” foods to eat.

There are many occasions where our clients come to us to let us know that their child won't eat a
particular food at home but will eat it at daycare, in the words of our clients, “What does | "'pe
do to make it taste so good?" Well, that's Halpert's TLC, nutrition know how and quality of
ingredients, of course. Marvin took on the challenge of ensuring that there is as little Trans Fat in
his menu as possible, without compromise to the foods children loved. Halpert and his team
recognize that quality, nutrition, and appeal are very important ingredients to ensuring our
children receive all they need in order to Iearn and be productive aII day Iong From one of their

children always eat well!

Cheers to Marvin Halpert and team!




